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Mark Your Calendars \/

2013 NSL Live Community e NSL Kite Festival: Mar  ® Eaglewood Festival of Speed: ,:AL’/\

. _ =z \
Events include: 30™ Apr 13" July ond 4 /f \‘:“ :
e Second Sunday Concert: P . . v 39 Celebrati '
April 147 e Three Kings Cycling * July 3" Celebration & ¥ L R
e Seniors Lunch Bunch: Event: June 22" Fireworks : ¥ §

e NSL 5K: June 29"

o NSL Family Golf Tournament:

April 10" 11:00am

August 31°%
 Halloween 3K: October 19™.

*Dw

NSL Kite Festival!

Join us for the 1st Annual
North Salt Lake Kite
Festival: March 30, 2013.
Beginning March 30th to April
13th we will be looking for
children flying kites in North

Salt Lake. Kids caught
flying kites may be given a
treat along with gift
certificates from supporting
NSL businesses.

To help kick off the kite flying
excitement, we will be giving
away over 500 kites at the
NSL Easter Egg Hunt on March
30th in Hatch Park!

April Public Meetings

April 2 (5:30) and 16 (7:00 p.m.)
April 9 and 23 (6:30 p.m.)

April 10 (7:30 p.m.)

Aoril 15 (5:00 p.m.)

City Council:

Planning Commission:
Uniting Neighbors:
Youth Citv Council:

Seniors Lunch Bunch Spring Fling

We'll stay, play and call
it a day at 1:00 pm.

Following the luncheon
we will have a

Seniors! Join us for our
next Seniors Lunch Bunch

activity.

Wed. April 10", City Hall
11:00 am — 1:00 pm

This month our lunch is a
pure potluck — bring your
favorite, whatever it is, to
share with the group.

presentation/discussion
featuring Paul Ottoson,
NSL'’s Public Works
Director/City Engineer.
Then we will have Bingo,
so bring a small gift for
the prize table.

Call Judy Naranjo at ‘,me

801-298-5959 if you
need further details.
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retired to embark on new

adventures. Rod began his
service, first as a City Council
member in 1977, and was

then hired to work in the

A Fond Farewell to Rod Wood

After serving the City for more
than 35 years, Rod Wood has

Public Works Department. He
was appointed Public Works

Director in 1985 and served in
that position until his retirement

last month. Rod has witnessed

the amazing growth of North

Salt Lake, and has been

instrumental in making much
of it happen. He leaves the
Public Works Department in
great hands, as Paul Ottoson
was recently promoted to
Public Works Director/City
Engineer. We wish Rod and

Connie all the best!

Welcome Janice Larsen, Finance Director

We're excited to welcome
- Janice Larsen, CPA, as the
"\~ new Finance Director for the
City. Janice joins the City
staff with ten years of

governmental accounting

City Directory

Mayor: Len Arave

House: Becky
Edwards

Senate: Todd Weiler
Council Members:
Stewart Harman
Brian Horrocks
Conrad Jacobson
Matt Jensen

Stan Porter

City Manager:

Barry Edwards

experience as the Finance
Mgr. with Provo City and most

recently, as the Finance

Mgr./CFO for the City of West
Jordan. She has also worked
as a CPA in the private sector,

and five years in the
banking industry. Janice
has three sons, one
daughter, and four
grandchildren.

Operator

Mayor

City Manager

City Recorder
Planning & Zoning
Utilities

Bldg. Inspections
Park Reservations
Animal Control

EMERGENCY

(801) 335-8700
(801) 335-8718
(801) 335-8707
(801) 335-8709
(801) 335-8729
(801) 335-8702
(801) 335-8721
(801) 335-8721
(801) 444-2200

9-1-1

Utility Emergencies
Burn Plant & Landfill
Waste Management
Business Licensing
Justice Court

Code Enforcement

Police (non-emergency)
Eaglewood Golf Course

Eaglewood Reception Ctr.

(801) 560-3718
(801) 771-5661
(801) 280-8200
(801) 335-8701
(801) 335-8640
(801) 335-8677
(801) 335-8651
(801) 299-0088

(801) 918-0600

10 East Center Street, North Salt Lake, UT 84054

Visit us on the web at www.nslcity.org

Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/northsaltlake

Follow us on Twitter at https://twitter.com/#!/nslchat
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2013 Spring Clean-up Dates

The 2013 Spring cleanup has

been scheduled for April 19-22™

and will be at the following

e Hatch Park-50 W. Center
e Foxhollow Park-655 N. Foxhollow Dr.
e Eaglewood Golf Course-lower parking

*Due to construction projects in
the area, the Davis
Blvd/Eaglewood location will not
be available this year. Additional

locations:* lot, 1110 E. Eaglewood Dr. dumpsters will be placed at the
golf course.
Second Saturday Extra Garbage Pickup ~
- -
NSL offers an Extra No toxic, hazardous materials, or | e |

tires or batteries allowed.

Place your can on the curb the night
before. This service is included in
your monthly garbage rate.

Garbage Pick Up the
second Saturday of each
month from May through
September. All items must
fit in your can.

Construction Projects

If you've noticed heavy
equipment or serious dirt
moving in your
neighborhood, no need to
fear that Kennecott has

expanded their mining
operations! The City is in
the process of installing a
new irrigation line and
completing a reservoir
expansion project at Deer

Hollow Park. Another
project in the Eaglewood
area is the installation of a
water line to provide
secondary water to the
golf course.

*Amended* Notice of Election and Filing

The 20?: legislature
passed HB 403 which
amended the candidate
filing date for municipal
elections. NSL will hold a

municipal election to elect
a Mayor and two Council
Members. Candidacy
filing period begins June 3,
20

13 through June 7. Pick

Seasonal Jobs Available

There are several seasonal
jobs available in the City

right now. The golf s
course, Parks Department,

and Recreation

Did You Know?

Departments are all
seeking help for the

ummer season.

Applications and more
information are available

up a Declaration of - .
Visit WWW.nS|CIty.Org
Candidacy Form from the

for more election

City Recorder’s office at City
information

Hall during regular business
hours.

on our website at
www.nslcity.org

under Community
and Employment
Opportunities.

¥ /
ﬂpgﬂ%l'g

e There is a community
calendar on the City's
web site that shows
happenings in the
community?

e The City has a Facebook
page where information is
available on happenings in
the City? Like us at:
http://www.facebook.com/
northsaltlake

e The meeting packets for
City Council and Planning
Commission meetings are
available on the City’s
web site prior to public
meetings?
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*ATTENTION ALL WATER USERS*

We need everyone’s help this summer in water conservation. The City’s culinary water system struggles to
keep up with demand during the summer months. This is due to the fact that only a small percentage of the
city is on secondary water. We need everyone to look at ways to cut down on the amount of water that is used
such as:

Outdoor Water

-If you see isolated brown spots in the lawn, spot irrigate them instead of just simply increasing the
cycle time for that station.

-Deep soak your lawn. Water the lawn long enough for the moisture to soak down into the roots. A
light sprinkling will encourage shallow root systems.

-Water your lawn only when it needs it. Step on the grass. If it springs back up it doesn’t need water.
If it stays flat, the lawn is ready for watering.

-Do not water during the day when evaporation is high. Do not water when it is windy.
Indoor Water

-Check for small drips from your faucet and replace. Small leaks can waste 20 gallons per day,
while larger ones can waste hundreds of gallons.

-Don’t use the toilet as a wastebasket. On most toilets, that’s 5 to 7 gallons.
-Install water-saving shower heads.

-Take shorter showers. A four-minute shower uses 20 to 40 gallons.

-Use your dishwasher and clothes washer only for full loads.

In addition, Weber Basin Water Conservancy District is a great resource in helping residents conserve water.
They offer free water tests on individual irrigation systems to determine how much water the irrigation system
is putting out, the infiltration of water into the soil, and the distribution uniformity. They also check soil type,
root depth and sprinkler pressure. The entire process takes about an hour. The water check program is a free
service that is offered from May to August. To schedule an appointment, call 801 77-1677. Weber Basin also
offers a variety of free classes including fruit tree basics, do-it-yourself backyard firepits, colorful planters and
do-it-yourself paver patios to name a few. Visit www.weberbasin.com/conservation for details.

Thank you for your cooperation.




